
Representations: 

 

From: Mike Smith [mailto:ms1709609@gmail.com]  

Sent: 23 August 2021 20:24 

To: Licensing <licensing@trafford.gov.uk> 

Subject: PL081030 

 

  Dear Sirs, 

                   I wish to object to the license application PL081030, due to the excessive hours of opening 

in the application. 

     The Canterbury Rd area is residential & has previously suffered from crime & antisocial behaviour, 

to the point where a CCTV camera was installed in the road focusing on the very shop this 

application is for.  

     There is already a shop licensed for off premises alcohol sales just a few shops away with 

reasonable opening hours, but even this shop still attracts an element of trouble during the course 

of a year. 

     Please consider this email, before considering granting a license.  

 

M Smith 

 197 Canterbury Rd, 

  Urmston, 

  Manchester. 

  M41 0SF    

 

From: Dillon, Jayne  

Sent: 27 August 2021 16:00 

To: Boyle, Joanne <Joanne.Boyle@trafford.gov.uk>; Licensing <licensing@trafford.gov.uk> 

Cc: Armstrong, Katie <Katie.Armstrong@trafford.gov.uk>; Thomas, Simon 

<Simon.Thomas@trafford.gov.uk> 

Subject: PL081030  

 

With regard to the above licensing application for 173 Canterbury Road M41 I would like to submit 

an objection please. My reasons for objecting are that as a ward councillor I have already been 

contacted a number of times by residents in that area about anti-social behaviour and litter, I have 

also contacted the PCSO about this. I am aware that some of the local residents have started a 

petition about this issue and I have spoken to one of the residents today. I share their concerns. 



Very many thanks. 

Kind regards 

Jayne Dillon 

Councillor for Davyhulme East Ward 

 


